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I believe that it could cause higher vehicle costs, and limited options, another concern some people
have is the impact on small businesses and the economy. The people believe that the Advanced
clean car and Advanced trucks rules could place a burden on local businesses, especially those that
rely on transportation or have fleets of vehicles. It is important to consider the potential economic
implications and how it might affect different sectors of the economy in New Mexico. Another
problem as well is that New Mexico is mainly Rural area, and there is not enough charging areas
for electric vehicles, making it harder for New Mexico residents to afford to be able to travel to a
Urban area just to charge their car, or run out of battery while in the middle of no where.



